Dear NAME, 
I have decided to join the Run for the Call team because I believe that every person has a vocation and that we should all strive to know what God wants for our lives. It is in seeking His will that we can truly come to be the most fulfilled in this life and we can touch most effectively all those whom God has placed in our lives.
The young men who will be benefiting from any donation you can give are responding to a supernatural, counter-cultural call to be priests for this Archdiocese and I believe they deserve all the support we can give them.

Additionally, by joining with me in supporting this cause, you will be helping to build up a culture of vocations in this Archdiocese that allows more and more young men and women to feel free to explore with confidence their true vocation without fear of judgment, rejection or ridicule.

Please consider supporting Run for the Call through a financial donation. You can make this payment by sending a check to: Vocation Office, c/o Run for the Call, 100 E. Eighth St., Cincinnati, OH 45202, or by visiting our team website at runforthecall.wordpress.com and clicking on “Donations.” Anything you can give is greatly appreciated.
Sincerely,

YOUR NAME

YOUR ADDRESS

YOUR PHONE NUMBER







